
 
 

 

 

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

                                9 October 2023 

 

Dear Parent and Carer 

Extended Autumn Half-Term Break   

You may be aware that more and more schools are now moving to a two-week Autumn half-term 

break for the many benefits that brings to both families and staff. 

From academic year 2024/25, all schools in the Discovery Educational Trust will be following suit. 

I enclose a school calendar for the entire academic year, which details term time dates as well as 

holidays and INSET days. You will see that this detail includes a two-week Autumn half-term break 

from Monday 28 October 2024 to Friday 8 November 2024. 

During the ‘second week’ (from Monday 4 November 2024 to Friday 8 November 2024), an activities 

club will be offered to assist with any childcare issues linked to the extended break. This will be a 

paid for provision, and more details will be shared nearer the time. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ryan Duff 
Chief Executive Officer 
Discovery Educational Trust 
 


